
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 

May 19,2006 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Sharla Dillon 
Docket Manager 

From: Paul ~ r e e n e ? L  
Utilities Division 

Subject: Request for Docket Number t . . ._-,- 

Our division is currently auditing Nashville Gas Company's Weather Normalization 
Adjustment for the period November 1, 2005 through March 31, 2006. We, therefore, 
respectFully request that a docket number be assigned for this audit. 

Upon assigning a docket number, please advise Betty Kendall, so that appropriate files 
may be set up in our division. We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

cc: Darlene Standley 
Pat Murphy 

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (6 15) 741-501 5 
www.state.tn.us/tra 

S:\Energy\DOCS\PG DOCS\2006 Docs\pg 05-19 WNA 06 NGC Docket # Request.doc 


